
JPB Board of Directors 
Meeting of June 4, 2020 

Correspondence as of May 22, 2020 

# Subject 

1 PCEP March 2020 report 



From: Board (@caltrain.com)
To: Roland Lebrun
Cc: PRA; Board (@caltrain.com)
Subject: RE: PCEP March 2020 report
Date: Friday, May 22, 2020 4:42:53 PM

Dear Mr. LeBrun – this email is to both acknowledge your request and advise that the information is
not yet available from the FTA.
 
Best,
 
Dora
 

From: Roland Lebrun <ccss@msn.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2020 2:27 AM
To: Board (@caltrain.com) <BoardCaltrain@samtrans.com>
Cc: PRA <PRA@samtrans.com>
Subject: PCEP March 2020 report
 
Dear Chair Pine,
 
Pursuant to Government Code §6250 et seq., please provide a copy of the March 2020 PCEP
Program Management Oversight Committee (PMOC) report.
 
Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this request.
 
Roland Lebrun  
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